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G O O D W I L L    M E S S A G E 

 

 

It is very heartening to note that “SAGAR SANDESH”   is planning to publish a 
special issue on the occasion of its First   Anniversary.  I am sure Sagar Sandesh 
will continue to be very active in the country's economic and maritime growth and 
represent the issues of the Industry and the Trade in the much needed arena of 
modern improvements by bringing them to the notice of the Authorities for finding 
lasting Solutions for long times to come. 
 
The media have a greater role to play in Maritime sector and can be a crucial link 
between the Users and policy makers. We are confident that Sagar Sandesh will fill 
the existing void to voice the issues related to EXIM trade with solid support. 
 
At this moment of happiness,  on behalf of MANSA  I congratulate Sagar 
Sandesh  for all their  achievements  and wish the very best  to continue  their 
relentless and effective service  to contribute more to the Trade in the long run.  

 
K. P. Unnikrishnan 
President 
31st January 2013 
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